
Cookies Policy 
Use of cookies 

Cookies are used by almost all websites. A cookie is a small data file that is stored in users’ 
web browsers in order to recognise their computers. A web browser is a computer program 
used to download and display web pages, such as Microsoft Edge, Mozilla Firefox, or Google 
Chrome. A cookie is a passive file and cannot collect information from users’ computers or 
spread computer viruses or other malicious programs. 

Cookies can, among other things, be used to: 

• Compile statistics about users’ usage of the site. 

• Recognise returning users’ computers during subsequent visits 

Directly identifiable information, such as names, addresses or similar, is not stored in our 
cookies. However, some third-party cookies may collect IP addresses, which can indirectly 
identify you as an individual. 

How do we use cookies? 

Cookies are essential for you to get the best experience from our websites. AEFNE uses cookies 
to store your preferences and other information that helps us enhance our websites. We also 
use cookies to track statistics on how many users visit our sites and how they interact with 
them. 

We may collect information about your activities on our website, including your preferences. 
This information is used to optimise the website and provide useful content to our visitors. It 
also makes your visit as convenient and engaging as possible, helping AEFNE to improve site 
performance, increase usability, and boost visitor satisfaction. 

We categorise our cookies into ‘Necessary’ and ‘Statistics’. This data processing is carried out 
as part of our legitimate interest in analysing and improving our website and products. For a 
detailed description of the processing related to our use of cookies, please refer to our privacy 
policy. 

Please note that our advertisers may also use cookies, over which we have no control. For more 
information, please contact the respective advertisers regarding their own privacy policies. 

Delete or block cookies(browser settings) 

If you do not wish to receive cookies, you can configure your web browser to disable them. Most 
browsers offer different levels of privacy control, such as allowing first-party cookies but 
blocking third-party cookies, or notifying you each time a website tries to set a cookie. 

Please be aware that disabling cookies in this manner will prevent new cookies from being set 
but will not stop previously set cookies from operating on your device unless you delete them 
manually via your browser settings. Instructions for managing cookies can typically be found in 
your browser’s help section or your smartphone manual. 

 


